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February 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Re: Fashion Museum and V&A Museum, London 
 

We are pleased to offer your daughter the opportunity to visit the Fashion Museum and the V&A 
Museum in London on Tuesday 12th March 2019.   
 
The section of the exam specification that this trip will directly link to is 3.2.2 Design Theory, including:- 
Historical influences, Design movements and specific designers and their work. 

 
We will travel by train to the museums, leaving The Holt at 08.30, we are anticipating being back at 
17.00, whereafter the students will be expected to make their own way home. 
 
To cover costs, including insurance, we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £52.00. However, it 
is an excellent educational opportunity and we hope you will be willing to support the trip. We reserve 
the right to cancel this trip should we not have the take up required. 
 
Making payment for the trip will be deemed as you having given parental consent for your child to 
participate.  Payment for the trip needs to be made via WisePay by Tuesday 5th March; simply login 
to your WisePay account for details.  If you need a reminder of your WisePay login please e-mail 
n.hopkins@holt.wokingham.sch.uk.  In the event of difficulties using this system, please telephone 
Mrs Simmons, the School Finance Manager.  In the case of severe financial hardship please contact 
Ms Kate Royle, Assistant Headteacher, who may be able to put you in touch with agencies that could 
help or to discuss the situation with you. 

Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs T Williams 
Head of Technology 

mailto:n.hopkins@holt.wokingham.sch.uk

